

TOWN COMMISSION MEETING

May 28, 2024 at 6:30 PM

AGENDA ITEM TITLE: DISCUSSION, SPEED HUMPS

SUBJECT: Lincoln Avenue speed humps

STAFF ANALYSIS: After more research on the installed speed bumps on Lincoln Avenue,

staff will be replacing them with different devices. Per the FDOT Green Book, traffic control devices should not be installed that slow traffic below 10mph on a residentially traveled road. The new speed humps will, by design, slow traffic to 10-15mph and are 6 feet long, 1-1/8 inch thick and 30 inches wide. This will allow traffic to travel at a safer speed and protect the residents/pedestrians while enjoying the sidewalks and everyday life in the Town of Dundee. Staff will remove and install the

new speed humps at the same time.

FISCAL IMPACT: N/A

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: N/A

ATTACHMENTS: None